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DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, P.O,
Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (2

Box 83720, Boise, Idaho 83720-0098
08) 327-7866

March 27,
John Mavencamp
Rt 1 Box 232A
Hagerman, ID 83332

1995

Re: Water Measurement - Brailsfon
Dear Mr. Mavencamp:

Enclosed is a copy of the 1995 Rd
Measurement which should be used
above referenced diversion. The
1995, and submitted to the Depart|
1996. Please note that a label h
form identifying the diversion na
should remain fixed on the report
diversion and measuring device fo
submitted.

As stated in my correspondence of
rectangular weir near National Ha
the purpose of measuring and repol
1995. This weir can not be reljied
of delivering water pursuant to ca
diversions among different users.
permanent measuring device be inst
to allow for full nmeasurement of 4
improve regulation of Len Lewis Sy
the Len Lewis Spring users may be
for the installation of a measurin

Thanks again for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
«/,&c
P

Tim Luke

-~ Ce/elmzting Our Centennial Year of S

PHILIP E. BATT
GOVERNOR

R. KEITH HIGGINSON
DIRECTOR

d Ditch

porting Form for Open Channel
for reporting measurement of the
form must be completed during
ment on or before January 15,

as been affixed to the report

me and water source. The label
in order to identify the

r which the report is being

March 14, 1995, the six foot
tchery Road is acceptable for
rting diversions to IDWR in

i upon however for the purpose
t1ls for water or for regulating
IDWR still recommends that a
alled at the head of the ditch
he ditch without losses and to
ring. Again, we realize that
working on necessary agreements
g device and headworks.
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